
From: Tyler Bogardus
To: Mike Murray; Thayer Broili; Paul Stevens; David Carter; Britta Muiznieks
Subject: LETE deliberate violation .3 mi N of R23
Date: 07/07/2010 09:26 AM

Hi.
 
While preparing the weekly resource report today I came across the resource incident log and noticed that we had a deliberate violation on Sunday 7/4.  The techs failed to notify me or law enforcement.  The staff knows to notify
law enforcement and a lead or Britta or Thayer for any deliberate violations.
 
The violation occurred .3 mi N of R23 at the Partial beach closure for LETE.  This is the closure that is in front of salvo village, between the two boardwalk areas.  The incident log reads:
Two signs were removed and one was broken at the small enclosure for CWB BHC01 (C).  Two sets of footprints entered the enclosure approximately 15 ft then exited.  The signs were replaced, law enforcement was not contacted.

I have gone through the data for that day and there were 3 LETE incubating and 5 LETE roosting near dunes.  The tech that observed the violation is off today so I can not confirm at this time if any nests or eggs were damaged.
 
Sorry about this, I am going to have a talk with all of my techs again to avoid this issue happening again.

Tyler Bogardus 
Resource Management Division  
Cape Hatteras National Seashore  
P.O. Box 190 Buxton, NC 27920  
(252) 216-6872
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